
 

 

 

 

 

PORTLAND, MAINE 

ALOPECIA AREATA SUPPORT GROUP 

VIRTUAL MEETING 

Sunday, May 16, 2021 

12:30 p.m. 
 

 

FOR CALL-IN INFO  

PLEASE RSVP TO LISA PRINCE : 

lisa@maineweightlosscoach.com or 207.415.8375 

 

 

This support group is an ideal place to come and talk with others about living with 

alopecia areata. It is the place to gain knowledge from those who have had years of 

experience. With time comes the ability to deal and cope with your own hair loss or that 

of a loved one. We are very fortunate that so many are willing to bring to the meetings 

their wisdom and advice to share in a direct but compassionate manner that reflects 

understanding and concern. The support group experience has its rewards for 

all who attend. 
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